End of Summer Newsletter

Board Notes

The AHHA Board will hold its next meeting on September 12, 2019 at 5:00 PM. The meeting will be at 645 Shelokum Drive and all members of the community are welcome to attend. The agenda for the September meeting can be found at the end of the newsletter.

Financial Records for August are also available at the end of the newsletter.

Annual dues will remain at current levels but for 2020 your dues notice will include a \$57 rebate that will effectively make dues \$300.00 for the year. Money saved by careful spending and a significant amount of volunteer labor is responsible for the rebate.

Work in the community for the remainder of the year includes annual tree trimming, work on the west bank near the dam, the installation of a meter to place helpful bacteria into the pond, some cattail removal and the replacement of some dead trees.

The Board will be considering options to reducing the speed of cars in the community, especially on Tillicum.

Community Work Day

The Community Work Day was a success though there were fewer volunteers this year than in 2018. The workforce might have been a bit smaller but 12 yards of barkdust and 5 yards of cedar chips were distributed by 11:00 AM. The Board would like to thank those that worked for the betterment of the neighborhood.

Bruce Collier

James Collier

Jim Esch

Ann Ferrell

Karen Garst

Ron Garst

Karen Hatteberg

Rob Hatteberg

Terrance Hawley

Mike McDonald

David Ortega

Larry Tingwall

Arnold Wilcock

Architectural Review Committee (ARC)

The ARC does most of its work via email as Abiqua Heights construction is virtually completed. Please remember that any major landscape changes, any construction, and exterior painting projects need ARC approval. If you have questions please email the committee, arc@abiquaheights.com.